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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Dear staff and parents/carers, 

Earlier this month, mould was found on the carpet in the corner of a demountable classroom at Berinba 
Public School.   

An independent hygienist inspected the site, removed samples for testing and conducted air 
monitoring. All investigations were conducted in accordance with SafeWork NSW regulations. 
 
A specialist contractor is treating the mould and as a precautionary measure while remediation is 
taking place, students and staff have been relocated to another classroom.  
 
When the work is completed, the school will receive a clearance certificate before the room is reopened 
for use.  
 
The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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